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SAN MATEO, SANTA CLARA & SAN BENITO COUNTIES           

 

January 25, 2023 

 

Diana Pancholi, Principal Planner 

Community Development Department 

City of Mountain View 

500 Castro Street 

Mountain View, CA 94041 

 

Via email to: Diana.pancholi@mountainview.gov 

 

Re: Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Report, North Bayshore Master Plan,                

File No. 202020712 

 

Dear Ms. Pancholi, 

 

The staff and volunteers of the Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter request a two-week extension to 

the comment period for response to the Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Report for 

the North Bayshore Master Plan released in December 2022. This would move the comment 

deadline from February 6, 2023 to February 20, 2023.  Many of our staff and volunteers have 

been adversely impacted by power and internet outages due to the historic storms inundating 

the Bay Area in addition to dealing with flooding and wind damage.  As you know, this has been 

a very difficult period for many residents of the Bay Area.  In addition, the SDEIR comment 

period occurs over a holiday period where many people have family and community obligations. 

 

We appreciate your consideration of this request. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
Susan DesJardin 

Bay Alive Committee Chair 

 
Jennifer Chang Hetterly 

Bay Alive Coordinator 

 

mailto:Diana.pancholi@mountainview.gov

